From: Randy Fender <rfender@tbiilm.com>

Sent: Monday, July 19, 2021 3:09 PM

To: Jesse Vinson (AirportManager@kmrhairport.org); Jesse Vinson; kristen@flythecrystalcoast.org
Cc: Jay Talbert

Subject: 2021 NCAA Conference - Talbert & Bright Dinner Banquet

Good afternoon Jesse and Kristen —

At this year’s NCAA conference Talbert & Bright will again be hosting our annual dinner banquet with food, beverages,
and live music and we cordially invite you, all Authority members, and spouses to attend. The banquet will be held on
Tuesday, August 10%" starting at 7pm at the Resort Clubhouse at the Pinehurst County Club. For those staying at or
around the Carolina Hotel, buses will be shuttling guests from the hotel to the clubhouse. These banquets are always
the highlight of the conference for me and | look forward to seeing everyone that can make it there.

If you can please forward this invitation to those making the trip out to Pinehurst, I'd appreciate it. If anyone has any
guestions regarding this event, please feel free to reach out to me.

Thanks,

Randy Fender, PE
&

4810 Shelley Drive

Wilmington, NC 28405

910-763-5350 phone



